
Signing of Agreement of Cooperation and Friendship with Guangzhou Zhixin High School 

(3 December 2023) 

 

On 3 December 2023 (Sunday), the Secretary of the Party Committee of Guangzhou Zhixin 

High School, Mr. HE Yong and his colleague, Mr. HUANG Zefeng visited our school. After that, our  

student representatives, 5E LUO Tsz-ling and 5E HUANG Chi-ming, introduced our school to the 

guests and took them on a guided tour of the school campus. Before the end of the visit, Mr. HE and 

Principal YUEN signed an agreement of cooperation and friendship at the school hall, which formally 

signified the beginning of the sister school relationship between Heung Chung and Zhixin High 

School.  

 

 
Principal YUEN (1st right) exchanges souvenirs with Mr. HE Yong (2nd right) 

while accompanied by student representatives 5E LUO Tsz-ling and 5E HUANG Chi-ming 

 

 

                       
Principal YUEN (1st right) exchanges souvenirs with Mr. HE Yong (2nd right) 

 

 



 
Principal YUEN (right) and Mr. HE Yong (left) sign the Agreement of Cooperation and Friendship 

 

 

 

 
Principal YUEN, together with our Assistant Principals, teachers and students,                  

welcomes Mr. HE Yong, the Secretary of the Party Committee of Guangzhou Zhixin High School 

 

 



 
Our student representatives, 5E LUO Tsz-ling (left) and Huang Chi-ming (right),                     

introduce Heung Chung to the guests 

 

 

 

 
Student Representatives attentively listen to the sharing of Mr. HE Yong 

 

 

 



  
Guided tour of the school campus 

 

 

 

 
Ms. WONG Mui-fan, Mr. HUANG Zefeng, Mr. KWOK Wing-man, Assistant Principal,        

Mr. LO Wai-yan, Assistant Principal, Principal YUEN, Mr. HE Yong,                                  

5E LUO Tsz-ling, HUANG Chi-ming and Mr. LAM Fai-chun 


